
February 8, 2013
Plainfield Planning Board
Site Plan Review Notice

You are hereby notified that New England Wireless PCS, LLC has filed an application
for a site plan review concerned with a 10' extension to the existing cell tower located on the
Daniel’s property at 95 Beauty Hill Road. The height of the stealth style tower, after extension,
will be 90.' The project received Zoning Board approval in case  2012-02. This is the final step in
the local land use approval process for the project. A focus of the discussion will be color options
for the tower extension to make it less visible against the skyline.

A public hearing on the proposal will be held:

Monday March 4th  2013
7:00pm at the 

Meriden Town Hall
110 Main Street Meriden Village

 

Note: This hearing is to be held in order to comply with a legal requirement of law (RSA
676:4). Abutters are invited to attend for their own benefit and information, they are not
required by law to attend. The application materials are available at the town office and are
posted up on the town’s website www.plainfieldnh.org/planning.html.
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